
HUDSON SENIOR AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

MARCH 20, 2013 

Meeting called to order at 6:37 pm 

ATTENDANCE: 

Terry Coughlin, Sue Hovling, Edith Paradis, Shirley Lafreniere, Ted Luszey,  Andrew Renzullo, 

Joanne Snook 

Absent: Dorothy Jacobs, 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Motion by Edith Paradis to approve the minutes of the February 20, 2013 meeting. 

UPDATE ON SENIOR CENTER: 

Everyone acknowledged a great win for the passage to build a senior center by the voters. Ted 

Luszey gave an update on the building fund.  The Hudson Senior Council on Aging has not voted 

yet to disburse any of the funds.  Some members of the Council on Aging were present 

including John Knowles (Vice Chair) and Barry Deslauriers.  Ted explained the need for some 

funds to be disbursed now so the site work could begin.  If they are not released prior to July 1st 

the highway department may not have the time and resources to do the site work which could  

result in higher costs.  The Hudson Senior Council on Aging members present agreed to try to 

meet soon to take a vote on the release of some of the funds to avoid this increase in costs. 

Ted informed the Committee that bids went out on March 14, 2013  and are due back on April  

22, 2013.  If all goes well, the selection of the Contractor could be made in April. 

SENIOR ACTIVITIES: 

Meal on Wheels program will begin April 2nd, 2013 to offer meals on Tuesdays 

Review should be made to determine where the seniors will meet in the summer. 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:05 PM 

NEXT MEETING: 

April 17, 2013 at  6:30 pm 

  


